
Diary Dates 
May 

3rd Bank Holiday 

4th School Open 

14th Pyjamarama Day 

28th School Closes for Half-Term 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

 

Music Lessons 

 
There are spaces available for NMPAT 
music lessons in school for children in 

Years 2-6. 
If you are interested in music lessons for 

your child, please apply on-line at: 
https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/

musicinschool 
Or contact NMPAT for more 

information. 
Tel: 01604 637117   Email: 

lessons@nmpat.co.uk 
 

 

 

Pyjamarama 
On Friday 14th May we are taking part in 
Pyjamarama. Pyjamarama is an event 
when schools and nurseries around the 
country spend a day in pyjamas to help 
raise money so every child can 
experience the benefits of a bedtime 
story. This is also a great opportunity for 
us to promote our love of reading and the 
importance of reading at our school. As a 
school we will be spending the day 
reading, sharing books and completing 
some fun reading activities. We hope all 
children can return home that evening 
and snuggle into bed to share a bedtime 
story with somebody at home.  

We are asking for a donation of £1 
towards the charity and the children can 
come to school in their pyjamas. 
However, please make sure your child 
has sensible outdoor shoes to wear for 
breaktimes and lunchtimes.  

So, join in the Pyjamarama fun, spend the 

day in PJs and raise vital funds for 

BookTrust, ensuring no child misses out 

on their bedtime story.  
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Swimming 
Year 6, Year 5 and Year 4 swimming 
sessions will be taking place after the 
Easter holidays. 

Year 5 will be swimming on May 11th, 
18th, 25th, June 7th and 14th. *NB after 
May half term the day changes from 
Tuesdays to Mondays. 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

R.D Out Of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club child care during the May 
Half-Term week. Please make direct  
contact with them to book a place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Old Newspapers 
Year 5 would like to receive any old 
newspapers that you no longer require 
for an art project. Please drop them off at 
the main reception doorstep up to 
Wednesday, 12th May. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


